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Investigative Activity:  Records Received, Document Review, Police Report Review   

Activity Date:   3/8/2022    

Activity Location:  34 E. Fulton Ave., Columbus, OH, 43215   

Authoring Agent:  SA John Butterworth   

 

Narrative: 

On Tuesday, March 08, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) John 

Butterworth (SA Butterworth) received documents from Franklin County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) 

Sgt. Billy Duffer. The records which were requested included any reports pertaining to the March 

7, 2022, officer-involved shooting, except for any statements made by the involved officers. SA 

Butterworth reviewed the documents and noted the following:  

FCSO Detective Sgt. Billy Duffer provided two police reports for the officer involved incident. The 

first is a confidential investigative report that was brief and contained information about the 

involved person to the incident, Rayshawn Meeks, who is listed as a victim. The report briefly 

describes a shooting incident involving deputies from FCSO on the 7th floor of the Franklin County 

Parking Garage Complex.  

The second report provided was a public incident report. There was only a victim name and date 

of birth listing Rayshawn Meeks and no other information included.  

There are no further police reports that have been written or provided from the Franklin County 

Sheriff’s Office. 

The report for FCSO incident # 01-22-001478 was attached to this investigative report. Please 

refer to the attachment for further details.  










